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Dear All, 
 
I hope you enjoyed a well-deserved break and are looking forward to what promises to be a busy and exciting 2020 season 
on the Sunshine Coast. 
 
To assist with your Club planning and organization, I have listed below several key changes/updates for 2020. As always, 
feel free to contact us if you have any concerns or require further information or support. 
 

1. Coaching Courses 
In 2020 there is a change of structure for coaching courses. The new structure is as follows: 
- Course types – Community Coach 6-12yrs, Community Coach 13yrs-Open 
- Requirements – participants register online, complete modules relevant to the age group they are coaching, 

on completion they are directed to an online registration for a Face to Face course. 
- Course scheduling – ideally F2F courses will be conducted after participants have started coaching 

  
Community Coach Face to Face Workshops dates and further information will be distributed shortly. 
 

2. Sport Trainer Courses dates have been sent to clubs. As soon as online registration is open we will notify you all.  
 

3. Club Coach Coordinator Program.  
As per 2019, the goals of the program are as follows: 

• Identify, support and educate a Club Coaching Coordinator for all Central Division Clubs 

• Develop communication pathways between Club Coaches, Club Coaching Coordinators and the NRL/QRL 

aimed at providing coach education, achieving 100% accreditation compliance and developing a Club Coaching 

Philosophy.  

• If we have not already received the information we will require your Club Coach Coordinator’s name, email 

address, phone number and shirt size ASAP.  

 

4. League Star Programs 

We have programs running at various schools across the region in term 1 of 2020. If you know of a school which 

may be interested in hosting this exciting program, in Terms 2-4, please contact us ASAP as interest is very strong. 

 

We are extremely excited for the year ahead and look forward to working with you all throughout 2020. If you have any 

queries please do not hesitate to contact either of us on the details below.  

 

Kind Regards, 
 
NRL Sunshine Coast Game Development team. 
 
 Steve Belsham      Amy Bock 
 0402 892 837     0447 232 223  
 sbelsham@nrl.com.au     abock@nrl.com.au 
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